Arts Development Service 

Update from Brian Raymond, Community Arts Officer, Swinton

Brian has been in post since January and has been busy meeting individuals and groups in Swinton.  

Current Projects:

Children’s Centre (Swinton North)

Brian is project managing an arts project on behalf of Nicola Ramsden.  

The brief was to produce art work to make the centre more welcoming and to involve local children in the design and making of the work.  The theme of nursery rhymes will be explored through movement, song, dance and the visual arts.

He has commissioned visual artists Isobel Pickup and Jo Foley and movement artists Dance in a Bag to work in primary schools with over 100 children, with a completion date of May for a celebration opening event.

Art Car Parade

This is a new project happening in September in central Manchester, organised by Walk the Plank.  It is along the same lines as the Cow Parade but will involve custom made and designed cars as pieces of art to parade the streets.  Bids were invited across Greater Manchester and Brian has applied for £8k from Walk the Plank to work with the Swinton Car Project.  He will know if they are successful by the end of the month.

C Project

Brian met with the C Project and is working on a potential idea for an estate wide project in Clifton.  He is working on identifying a funding stream and hopes to submit a bid by early June.  Current ideas are performance and puppetry for a project later in the year.

Friends of Victoria Park & Rangers

Brian is working to develop a project idea to link the park with the Valley estate, particularly looking at the Fountain site.  This is very embryonic at this stage.

In a few short months Brian has made great progress with the above projects potentially bringing in over £50k for art projects in Swinton.  

If anyone has any further ideas Brain can be contacted through brian.raymond@salford.gov.uk 

